Care for Pastoral Leaders Pod Report to Presbytery
To Presbytery Meeting
Gilby Presbyterian Church, Gilby, North Dakota
 April 2, 2022 

The Care for Pastoral Leaders Pod has not met in person since the last Presbytery meeting on November 6, 2021, however several items were approved by email vote  These actions are reported below.

Report
Approved the following in accordance with authority granted in G-3.0307 and Northern Plains Presbytery Bylaw B-5.0302 Responsibilities: 
1. Approved the request from Clearwater Forest to members for support in increasing internet access at the camp in the amount of $5000 from Peace and Global Witness Fund.
2. Approved Chuck Pedersen as temporary pulpit supply at the First Presbyterian Church at Wilton, North Dakota.
3. Approved the request from the Rev. Dan Wolpert to be honorably retired. 


